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SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

 
UPDATE:  DUE TO THE COVID-19 OUTBREAK AND THE NEED TO AVOID SOCIAL 
GATHERINGS, THE FOLLOWING VOG SOCIAL COMMITTEE EVENTS HAVE BEEN 

CANCELLED: 

MARCH 28, 2020--VOG CASINO NIGHT 

APRIL 17, 2020—HAPPY HOUR 

APRIL 25, 2020—COUNTRY & WESTERN HOEDOWN 

 

PLEASE CHECK THE MAY 2020 NEWSLETTER TO SEE IF ANY OF THESE EVENTS 
HAVE BEEN RESCHEDULED.  YOU MAY ALSO CONTACT SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
MEMBER PAUL NYSTROM AT (727) 784-4733 OR JOHN STOVER, PRESIDENT OF 
THE VOG RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION AT (517) 227-2615 FOR INFORMATION.   

(Please remember that the VOG Newsletter is not produced during the summer 
months of June, July, August, or September.)   

This Photo by 



                                                                               

APRIL 2020 CLUBHOUSE MEETINGS 
 CONDO I BOARD MEETING 3:00 P.M. NO MEETING IN APRIL 

CONDO II ANNUAL MEETING  10:30 A.M.  APRIL 20, 2020 

CONDO III BOARD MEETING 4:00 P.M. TBD (please check bulletin 
boards or website: 
villageonthegreen3.com) 

PATIO HOMES BOARD MEETING  1:00 P.M. APRIL 21, 2020 
 

REC. ASSN. BOARD MEETING  2:00 P.M.  APRIL 27, 2020 
 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE MEETING 10:00 A.M. APRIL 15, 2020 

            

                             RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION NOTES      

Don’t forget our regularly scheduled activities: Shuffleboard—Fridays at 10:00 a.m.; Bingo!—
Mondays at 6:30 p.m.;  Golf Team—Call Susan Stover—(517) 227-2747;  Pool Exercise 
Classes—Mon., Wed., Fri., 9:00-10:00 a.m.  And check the monthly calendar for Card Games, 
Dominos, and Mahjong that are offered every week.  Newcomers are always welcome! **  

**Editor’s Note:  This editor has not received notification of any weekly group activity 
cancellations.  Please use your own judgement as to whether attendance would be in your 
own individual best interest.  

                                                            

VILLAGE VOICES 

A very compassionate and caring VOG resident has offered to help her fellow 
VOG residents during this time of uncertainty and fear.  If you need assistance 
with grocery store, pharmacy, or take-out food pick-ups, please contact 
Deborah Turnbull, 2256 Sequoia Drive at the following e-mail address:  
sailaway47@gmail.com.  Deborah will be happy to pick-up your items and leave 
them by your front door.  Thank you, Deborah!   



                      

VOG POOL EXERCISE CLASSES! 

Submitted by Barbara Bozinski 

Now that warmer weather has arrived, VOG Water Exercise Class will resume on April 6th.  
Classes will be held Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  These 
exercise classes are held for VOG residents and their adult house guests only.  Due to space 
limitations, we cannot include outside guests.  We look forward to seeing you in the pool!   

A very big THANK YOU goes out to all of you who participated in the inside exercise classes 
and of course to the wonderful instructors.    

CONDO III BOARD UPDATES: 

We welcome this new resident:  Diego Guevara 2550-D Royal Pines Cir. (914) 374-9977. 

PATIO HOMES BOARD UPDATES: 

Submitted by Gerard Besaw, President-Patio Homes (Edited by Chris Carlee) 
 

Please Don’t Feed the Animals 

Bird feeding stations, while well intended, attract all types of animals.  Bird seed attracts rats, 
mice, possums, coyotes, and ducks, as well as birds.  Please keep your bird feeders in the air, 
not on the ground where other animals can feed.  Also, please keep your trash containers 
covered securely, and if you have fruit trees on your lot, please always pick up the fallen fruit.  
The following information is copied directly from the U.S. Dept. of Agriculture website:   

“Do not encourage wildlife by feeding or leaving food for them. 

 Don't allow bird food to accumulate on the ground. 
 Don't place food scraps in gardens or compost bins. 
 Keep pet food and water containers indoors, especially at night. 
 If you have fruit trees, harvest or dispose of fruit when it is ripe. 
 Use metal or durable plastic trash containers with tight fitting lids. 
 Enjoy viewing wildlife at a distance. Respect their space and remember they are wild 

animals that should stay wild.” 

New Website for VOG Patio Homes Residents! 

The VOG HOA now has a website available for Patio Homes residents.  Please sign on and 
become acquainted.  http://www.villageonthegreenhoa.net.  The site is being enhanced on a 
weekly basis and hopefully will become an important tool for our Patio Homes residents.  

******************************************************************************
Editor’s Note: The deadline for articles or update submissions is always the 3rd Wed. of the 
month.  Articles and updates must be submitted via e-mail to chriscarlee@gmail.com.  Thank 
you.        


